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Santa Fe County Clerk Katharine E. Clark Emphasizes Easy Online
Voter Registration on National VVoter Registration Day

Santa Fe - In recognition of National Voter Registration Day, the Santa Fe County Clerk's Office, led by
Katharine E. Clark, encourages all eligible residents to exercise their right to vote by first ensuring they are

registered to vote in the upcoming election.

To check your voter registration status, register to vote, or update your voter information, please visit
NMVote.org. The online voter registration information portal is user-friendly and available 24/7, providing

residents with a convenient and accessible source of information.

Santa Fe County Clerk Katharine E. Clark highlighted the simplicity of the online registration process, saying,
"Registering to vote online at NMVote.orq is incredibly easy and convenient. It takes just a few minutes to
complete, and it ensures that your registration information is accurate and up to date ahead of the 2023 Regular

Local Election."

In addition to the online registration option, voter registration forms can be obtained at the Santa Fe County

Clerk's Office located at 100 Catron St. during regular business hours.

Remember, the same day voting begins, voter registration at NMVote.org and via paper will close on October
10th. However, constituents can still register and vote using the same-day registration process at any Early
Voting or Election Day polling site during voting hours. Santa Fe County residents can find out locations and

times for voting at SantaFe.Vote.

Santa Fe County Clerk's Office is committed to ensuring that every eligible resident has the opportunity to cast
their ballot in the upcoming Regular Local Election. "We are here to assist you in every step of the voter
registration process," stated Santa Fe County Clerk Katharine E. Clark. "Your vote is your voice, and we are

dedicated to helping you make it count."

For further information and media inquiries, please contact:

Mitchell Steven Cox, Voter Outreach Coordinator at 505-992-9858 or mcox@santafecountynm.gov
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